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Dear Parents,
The health and safety of our children, families, and staff is of the utmost importance to us. Therefore, we wanted to take this opportunity to inform you that we have a confirmed case of Strep Throat or Scarlet Fever at our school.
Children younger than 3 years old who have a streptococcal infection rarely have a sore throat. Most commonly, children have a persistent nasal discharge, fever, irritability, and loss of appetite. Scarlet Fever can be caused by a strep infection of the throat and is characterized by a skin rash. The rash usually consists of fine red bumps that feel like sandpaper and usually appear on the neck, chest, groin, and inner surface of the knees, thighs, and elbows. Other symptoms may include fever, nausea, vomiting, headache, red throat with white pus spots, tender and swollen glands, and a red tongue that resembles the surface of a strawberry. Most often, it occurs in children older than three years of age, but may affect younger children and adults during the colder months and in crowded situations. The incubation period lasts from two to five days.
We want to assure you that we have followed all of the guidelines from our local health department and will continue to take their recommendations. We will also require a doctor’s note for anyone displaying symptoms to return. We ask that you please watch your child closely and contact your physician if any symptoms become apparent. In addition, for the health and safety of everyone at our school, we ask that if your child isn’t feeling well, that you please keep your child at home until their condition improves.
As always, we are taking every precaution to further prevent the spread of this illness at our school, including additional sanitation procedures. For everyone’s added safety, we encourage you to follow the Center for Disease Control’s recommendations for preventing the spread of germs and disease, including:
• Washing hands with warm water and soap for at least 20 seconds, making sure to scrub the backs of hands, wrists, between fingers and under fingernails.
• Using disposable/paper towels to dry hands; cloth towels can harbor bacteria.
• Avoid close contact to people who are sick. When you are sick keep your distance from others to protect them from getting sick as well.
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. Germs are often spread when a person touches something that is contaminated and then touches his or her eyes, mouth and nose. 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to let us know. We thank you for your cooperation and continued confidence in our school.

Sincerely

Discovery Point Management
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